Allan Pollack
Susan Waterfall
3250 Albion Ridge “B” Road
Albion, CA 95410
510-759-7709
PO Box 73 Albion 95410
March 15, 2021

Julia Acker

Matt Goines

Mendocino County Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush St.

Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Julia and Matt,

We are writing this letter in support of moving forward with the proposed Kirkman house on
the Navarro bluffs.

The plans suggest a house that will look quite beautiful in that setting and we believe its
presence will not, in any way, detract from the peaceful, elemental walks on the park trails
below it. We never look up at the other homes when we are heading out to the ocean there,
and we are never bothered to see signs of civilization on my way back. After all, that’s what
people do: build attractive homes in scenic locations.

In short, as residents of Albion, we believe the Kirkman’s should be allowed to proceed with
their project as articulated in their plans.

Thank you,
Allan Pollack
Susan Waterfall



